
Technical Paper 
There was a topic set previously for this part of the competition. After review, the 
Student Chapter of the University of New Mexico has decided to retract the topic of 
“Limiting the number of credits needed to graduate with a bachelors in civil engineering 
from an accredited university with the desired outcome of more masters degrees in civil 
engineering. Do you agree or disagree? Why or why not?” 

This topic will no longer be used for the Technical Paper portion of the 
competition. 

The technical paper, instead, will be up to each school individually. The technical paper 
should be written about a technical issue such as the research your school is currently 
or will be conducting in the near future.


